
DocID 80553

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION II

JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING

NEW YORK. NEW YORK 1O278

JUN261992
Dear Scientific and Technical Committee Member:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has scheduled a
meeting of the Scientific and Technical Committee (STC) for
Friday, July 10, 1992. The meeting will be held at 10:00 a.m. at
the Holiday Inn in Latham, New York. The agenda for the meeting
is to discuss the Phase 2 Work Plan which EPA released on June 5,
1992. Please bring a copy of your comments to the meeting, or if
you cannot attend, please forward your comments to me.

I would like to thank you for your patience during the last
several months with respect to the controversy surrounding the
committee and the lack of meetings. Your continued participation
on the committee will ensure that the committee's contributions
t;p' the Reassessment will be valuable.

fN If you have any questions, please contact me at (212) 264-7508.

Sincerely yours,

Douglas J. Tomchuk, Project Manager
Eastern New York/Caribbean Section II

cc: Bill Ports, NYSDEC
Al DiBernardo, TAMS
Bob Montione, NYSDOH
Frank Csulak, NOAA
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